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The General Fund bills in the amount of $80,870.39 were approved by the Board. 
 
The Athletic Fund payments in the amount of $1,077.02 were approved by the Board. 
 
The board heard a presentation from Nancy Kritzman on Sumdogs. 
 
Gary Cesefske presented to the Board on the Presidents Wax Museum.  
 
The board heard a presentation from Larry Camp on the Eastern Thumb Area Hockey Co-op. 
 
The board approved the 2018 fall coaches as presented by Athletic Director Scott McVittie. 
 
The board accepted, with regret, the resignation of Varsity Volleyball Coach Carl 
Krumenacker. 
 
The board approved the hiring of Ron Robbins for the position of substitute bus driver. 
 
The Board approved the overnight stays for the robotics team for March 2, 2018 and March 9, 
2018. 
 
The board approved allowing the Homecoming Committee to lease the property for the 
homecoming fireworks.   
 
The board nominated and approved Alan Broughton to be the Friend of Youth representative at 
the Meet of Champs ceremony in Caro. 
 
The board approved Deckerville Community School’s participation in the Eastern Thumb 
Hockey Co-op. 
 
The board approved changing the name from Tricia Pawlowski to Michael Hugan in every 
place that it appears in the Board Policies. 
 
The board selected Ms. Janice Holz from Huron ISD as the individual to vote for the Region V 
Board of Directors. 
 
 
 
 


